
 
 

CEAR Argentina 
 
Among our activities, we are about to open a new discussion space in our website and 
we'd like to invite you to participate. This new space is called 'Crosswords'. 
 
Its main purpose is to discuss different approaches on various topics, to think about 
current environmental issues and / or to discuss new perspectives on the challenges of 
agriculture, from different social and humanistic approaches. 
 
The aim is to facilitate and encourage academic debate, so the language and format of 
the presentations are absolutely free. For example, we offer you some possibilities: 
short texts (three pages maximum), images to discuss, YouTube videos, creative 
presentations (such as power points with audio), audio recordings (such as podcasts), 
etc. 
 
Of course, your presentation can be a work (or works) previously done or fragments of 
a reasearch in progress. They can also be co-authored with other colleagues. It should 
be noted that in all cases, you can choose the contribution option you prefer, and it 
must always be preceded by a title. 
 
So, you can choose a topic of your preference.  
 
Contact e-mail: adichdji@yahoo.com.ar (Lic. Ayelen Dichdji) 
                          celestedemarco88@gmail.com (Lic. Celeste De Marco) 
 
Thank you in advance for your time. 
Best regards, 
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